HAWERA ROLLER SKATING CLUB REPORT TO THE NZFRS ARTISTIC COMMITTEE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2021.

We have had a decrease in skater numbers over the last twelve months resulting in the lowest number of skaters in our Club for many years; we have a skater from the New Plymouth Club coming down to our weekly Club nights for coaching.
We skate at “The Hub” in Hawera a top quality wooden floor which I am sure is an advantage to our Club skaters, our Club nights are a Wednesday and Friday nights from 5.15pm to 8.30pm each week starting with our learner skaters finishing up with our older skaters.
Patsy Ormand is our Club coach assisted where needed by other Club members; Imelda Coleman comes up on occasions to help Patsy with our older skaters.
We have four skaters this year at the Art Champs in Wanganui our lowest number for a number of years.
The Club holds public sessions in conjunction with the local council “Happening Holiday Sessions” and these attract up to 170 skaters at each session, hard work for our Club members but bringing about $800.00 per session of two hours, we don’t really get any new members from these sessions, everybody just wants to skate for fun, we hope from now on our Club will grow again.
